- (6/10/2010) Public Service Commission - power lines in Toosle

From: B AN
To: <psccal@utah.gov>
Date: 5/10/2010 11:49 AM
Subject: power lines in Tooele

Please do not put the Power Lines where you have plannedgggi
[

Our City does not need the beauty of it destroyed by the ugliness of the

power lines when there are other routes that can achieve resuits.

Sincerely, Linda and Larry Theetge
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